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6750 E. Camelback Rd., Suite 100
Scottsdale, AZ 85251

BERRY BCIDDELL 4803852727

berryriddell.com

mh@berryriddell.com
Direct: 480-385-2753

October 3, 2017

Via Email: gbloemberg@scottsdaleaz.gov

Greg Bloemberg \
City of Scottsdale — Planning Department

Re: Solare on McDowell — 6601 E. McDowell

Dear Mr. Bloemberg:

After much consideration, our client K. Hovnanian has decided to withdraw the request
for a Major General Plan Amendment and Rezoning on the property located at 6601 E.
McDowell Road. Please accept this letter on behalf of our client to formally withdraw cases 2-
GP-2017 and 8-ZN-2017. Feel free to contact me if you have any questions regarding this
request.

Very truly yours,
Michele Hammond
Principal Planner

cc:  John V. Berry, Esq.
Chuck Chisholm
Michael Lieb
Susan Bitter Smith




